
 
 

 

 

 

Miss Townsend, 
My name is Thomas Drake. I am a citizen and resident of Stanislaus county. 
I am writing in regards to the concerns voiced by Assemblywoman Olsen.  

She is my assembly representative, and i support her and her efforts in this matter on 

water exports. 
I say NO, to increased water exports. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas R. Drake 
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Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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